10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER

3rd April, 1990
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I should just like to thank you very much for all your help

with my speech to the Central Council Meeting on Saturday.

Although the coverage of the speech was somewhat overshadowed
by the disgraceful events which occurred subsequently, I
thought that the speech was a great success. As ever, your

advice and guidance was invaluable.
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With warmest good wishes.
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Sir Ronald Millar



